
              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Residents / Property owner. 

From:  Public Works Dept. 

 

 The Village Public Works Dept. is going to be performing a water main valve replacement on June 3, 

2024, starting at 7AM.   Water service to the following properties will be interrupted starting at 

approximately 8 to 830 AM that same day.  The following list of addresses as well as the public notice will 

be posted on the Village of Jerome website. 

  After completion of the valve replacement, samples will be collected, and the results will determine if a 

boil order will be needed or not.  If a boil order is issued, each of the following addresses will receive a door 

hanger on the FRONT door of the property.  It will also be posted on the Village website, The Jerome 

neighbors Facebook group, and a portable sign in front of the Village office. 

 

W. ILES AVE. 

1345,1401,1407,1501,1505,1509,1513,1511,1517,1521,1523,1527,1529,1533,1537,1541,1504,1506,1510, 

1516,1518,1522,1526,1528,1530,1532,1536,1608,1612,1620,1630,1700,1623,1621,1615,1611,1609,1605, 

1601 

OWENS LN. 

2,3,4,5,6,7,9,10,11 

W.GLENN AVE. 

 1339,1539,1601 

LEONARD ST.  

2600,2604,2626,2625,2601 

 

 

David Wilken 

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS/ ROINC 

Village of Jerome 

217-546-9647 

Kathy DeHart Trustee  
Leigh Irons Trustee 
Ralph Irons Trustee 

Dale Lael Trustee 
Philip Raftis Trustee 

Katrina Christafilakos Trustee 
 

Michael P. Lopez 
Village President 
 
Lisa Cave 
Village Clerk 

www.villageofjerome.com 


